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Kevin Pletta
12839 Chippewa
Warren, MI 48093

Joseph M. Hendrie, Chairman
1717 H. street N.W. ,
Washington D.C. , 20555

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

My associates and I are doing some research on the Three
Mile Island accident. We would appreciate your answers
to some questions regarding the accident.

Are persons near A-plants aware of what could happen during
a nuclear plant accident? Can you briefly explain a melt-
down, what causes it, and how it can be prevented? Could
I have your opinion whether we should continue to build more
A-plants, or to close down existing A-plants
Thank you for taking time to answer our questions regarding
the Three Mile nuclear accident.

Sincerel yours,
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Kevin letta
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